

METRO POLITAN BAPTIST CHURCH

Celebrating
50

years

of ministry

Dr. James Randall Faulkner Senior Pastor

> Timothy D. Heritage Associate Pastor

Richard N. Hermansen Evangelism

> Gary Brink Student Ministries

Marley B. Berger Pastoral Care

Shem Taggart Minister of Music

Ben D. Dodson Business Administrator

> Bonnie Walvoord Early Childhood

March 1, 1993

Dr. Charles Ryrie c/o Dallas Theological Seminary 3909 Swiss Avenue Dallas, Texas 75204

Dear Dr. Ryrie,

Greetings in our Lord! This note is to say "thank you". I just want you to know how much I appreciate your ministry in my life.

No doubt you are not even aware of it, but when I was a student you went out of your way to spend time with me when I worked at Word of Life in the late sixties. Your counsel was a big help at that time.

Of course, I have appreciated your books and articles through the years. They have helped shape my outlook on ministry and my understanding of God and His will.

I just wanted to contact you and let you know how much your influence has meant to me. I trust you will experience God's grace in fullest measure.

Cordially,

Randall Faulkner, D.Min.

RF:ps